Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/14/2024 11:34:17 PM

First name: Laura Last name: Couchman

Organization:

Title:

Comments: My husband Bill, a volunteer ranger at Sabino Canyon, and I attended the community meeting on July 11. The plans are bold, attractive and impressive. We live in Tucson and hike in Sabino Canyon several times a year. One suggestion for the design: since many visitors are local and prefer to park and go to their trail rather than going through the visitor center building first, it would be good to create some "meetup" areas within the parking lot with a bit of shade, seating, and a water fountain in locations that are near the starting points for trails. This would enable locals to bypass the visitor center more easily and spread out traffic.